
Dear Sir/Madam,

I want to make a submission to the lockout/liquor laws review. I don't think these laws have
had a positive impact on the city ‐ businesses are closing and it is bad for Sydney's
international reputation. 

Can we not think of better solutions to the problem like avoiding oversaturation of late night
venues in certain areas? It definitely works well in other cities such as Melbourne.

Kind Regards,

Sinead Coyle.

Liquor law review submission
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